
 

Dear Sampul Families, 

WE ARE OPEN AND VIRTUAL! What a whirlwind the last few weeks has been for families, 
schools, community leaders and local businesses. As the COVID-19 situation continues to 
evolve on a daily basis, we wanted to take the opportunity to provide clarity and share some 
updates. 

Due to the CDC Stay at Home Order we will continue virtual classes via ZOOM until it is safe 
to return. SDA will continue uploading practice videos and more on google classroom for you to 
do throughout the week. Stay tuned for more exciting family activities for the whole studio  
coming to you each weekend! 

We want to thank everyone who has reached out by way of email, text, direct messages 
and calls to offer support. Your partnership at this time, more than ever, is so appreciat-
ed.  

We are so grateful for your support always and especially NOW.  Your commitment to 
helping your kids and the teachers continue dancing is so appreciated! 

With appreciation, 
Samantha Pulsifer 
Owner Sampul Dance Academy 


